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FERC To Examine Electricity Costs 
 
The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) tomorrow will examine what is behind rising 
electricity costs during a staff presentation at the start of its monthly open meeting. 
 
Time:              10 a.m. Thursday, June 19, 2008 
 
Place:              FERC Headquarters 
                        888 First St. NE 
                        Washington, D.C. 20426 
                        Second Floor, Commission Meeting Room 
 
 
The discussion will take place at the beginning of the meeting. 
 
Please try to arrive no later than 9:45 a.m. The Commission Meeting Room is on the second floor of the 
building. Go through security at the First Street entrance, then up the escalator.  
 


